
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
23/05/2025 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

As we reach the end of another vibrant and enriching half term at Forest Moor School, I want to extend my 
heartfelt thanks for your ongoing support and partnership. This term has been packed with creativity, 
exploration and growth, and we are incredibly proud of all our pupils. 

From culinary adventures in Food Tech to Jurassic Park-inspired art projects, from trampolining and team 
games to Science workshops with Zoolab - our young people have embraced every opportunity to learn, 
collaborate and express themselves. Across the school, students have continued to make progress not only 
academically, but socially and emotionally, too. 

Highlights from this half term include: 

●​ KS3 and KS4 pupils exploring local landscapes and wildlife, from Grimwith Reservoir to 
Grassington Lead Mines and the Coldstones Cut . 

●​ Fantastic progress in SEMH development and teamwork, particularly within Hazel, Elm and 
Blackthorn classes . 

●​ Innovative student-led projects, such as the sensory den in Maple and the construction of frames 
and planters to enhance our school entrance . 

●​ Lively Student Council initiatives that have already improved school meals and are shaping plans 
for our outdoor play areas . 

Looking ahead, the final half term promises even more. We are excited to have our much-loved annual 
School BBQ, our energetic Sports Day, and our trip to the Great Yorkshire Show. These events allow us to 
celebrate our achievements as a community and mark the end of the academic year in true Forest Moor 
spirit. 

Until then, I wish all of our families a restful and enjoyable break. Let’s return refreshed and ready to finish 
the year with the same care, energy and ambition that make our school so special. 

Kind Regards, 

 
Mr Roberts​
Principal​
Forest Moor School 
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T. 01423 779232  E. admin@forestmoor.org.uk   
Discover how we make a difference at https://forestmoor.org.uk 


